
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land - The Gunditjmara People. We  
acknowledge their ancestors with respect & commit to working for reconciliation & justice. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

PARISH STAFF: Fr John Fitzgerald (Parish Priest) 

                                                      Kathleen Card (Pastoral Associate) 

 Barry Wolff (Business Manager) 

                                                      Leanne McElgunn (Secretary) 

                                                      Pat Negri (Gardening/Maintenance)  

CHILD SAFETY OFFICER:    Anne Maree Mugavin                 
 

     Office Hours:  Monday to Friday: 9.00am - 1.00pm; 1.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS: Michael Gray (St Joseph’s School) 

Peter Morgan (Emmanuel College)  
 

WEEK-END LITURGIES: Sunday: 8.30am - 10.30am - 6.00pm 

 Purnim: 11.00am (Eucharist on 2nd and 4th Sundays) 

                                               (Assembly of Word with Communion on 1st, 3rd & 5th Sundays) 
 

WEEK-DAY LITURGIES:  Wednesday, Thursday & Friday: 10.00am (Eucharist) 
 

                                                  Friday: 10.30am (Reconciliation) 

                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Deaths:   
 

Anniversaries:  Harry Lindsey, Murt Murrihy, Brian Shanahan 
 

Baptism Preparation: This Tuesday at 7.30pm. Please book prior to the evening 
 

Tuesday Cards: Cards at St Joseph’s this week 
 

Wednesday Social Afternoon: All are welcome to come along and play cards or just 

a chat. A great way to get to know other parishioners. Gathering Space at 1.30pm 
 

Note for Diary: Anointing Mass: Thursday 29th November at 2.00pm 
 

Pipe Organ Scholarship 2019: Invitation to primary & secondary school students 

interested in learning to play the pipe organ. The 3 year scholarship will provide a 

thorough grounding. Application Form from Parish Office. Closing date 15th Jan.             
 

Stewardship  -  Finances 
Stewardship: Weekly average contributions for the month of October 

Parish: $2,286.00 Pledged Amount: (per week) $2,820  Presbytery: $1,284.00 
 

NB: Parish contributions consists of envelopes, credit cards & direct debit 

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH - WARRNAMBOOL 
Parish Office: 5562 2231      Fax: 5562 2230 

E-mail: warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Diocesan website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 
 

Mass of Remembrance 
 

We remember those who have died during the year (2018) as well as our loved ones 

who have passed from this world to eternal life. 
 

You are invited to record the names of deceased family members and friends you 

wish to be remembered. The Book of Remembrance is at the foot of the sanctuary. 
 

November Mass Offerings: Envelopes are available on your seat 
 
 

Winner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations are in order for our designer, Donna Monaghan of Form & Function 

Building Designs. 
 

Earlier this year Donna and her Team won a Victorian Award for her re-design and 

establishment of the Parish Hall and Offices complex. 
 

Donna has now won a National Award for this work. This is a remarkable 

achievement, and the Parish recognises the legacy she has created for future 

generations to appreciate and enjoy. 
 

 

Warrnambool, Port Fairy & Koroit Parishes: 2 representatives from each of the 5 

parishes will gather for the first time this week in looking towards a closer working 

relationship amongst the parishes. Guest Speaker: John Hockey. St Joseph’s 

representatives: Leanne McElgunn & Les Dwyer 
 

Nativity Exhibition: 1st & 2nd December: Do you have an 

interesting, beautiful, old, new, small, large nativity scene to 

display? Are you able to help with the set up? If you would like to 

be involved please contact Parish Office. 
 

W’Bool Symphony Orchestra: Concert for children at Lighthouse Studio: Sunday 

25th November at 2.00 & 4.00pm Tickets $12 (5559 4999) 
 

Meetings: Tuesday: Council of Priests (Ballarat) 


